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4379 S. Howell Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53207 
 

29 January 2020 

 

To the Department of Workforce and Development,  

In the year 2019, the DarulHikma Foundation has worked directly with 4C to             
facilitate children’s education. The foundation educated Somali students in         
Entry Level classes. We have hosted the following courses taught by Karen            
Narlow of 4C for Children on the following dates:  

Introduction to the Child Care Profession on January 7, 9, 14, 16, 23, 28, 30,               
February 4, 6, 2019 

Fundamentals of Family Child Care​ on February 13, 20, 2019 

Fundamentals of Infant and Toddler Care​ on March 7, 14, 21, 2019 

Skills and Strategies for the Child Care Teacher on April 16, 18, 23, 25, 30               
And on May 2, 7, 9, 6, 2019 

We hereby confirm that DarulHikma Foundation supports 4C For Children in           
its training and programs that have helped over 30 Somali students to access             
early childhood education.  

 

Maryan Hassan 

Programs Manager 

Darul Hikma Foundation 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


